
Mr.Yamamoto, a researcher, BRAIN visiting our laboratory and giving a seminar 

 

Mr. Yamamoto, a researcher is visiting us on July 13 (Tue) to exchange our activities.  He is 

also giving a seminar entitled “Development of a stationary robotic strawberry harvester” at 

our laboratory seminar from 14:45 at S177.  I hope that all members, especially MVG, 

discuss with him about automation, robotics, and sensing systems.  Although he needs to 

discuss with Kondo until 10:30 in the morning, I think he has a time to exchange activities 

with you between 11:00 and 14:45.  Do not hesitate to talk to him because he graduated from 

this laboratory before (1997 from undergraduate school, and 1999 from grad school). 

 

 


